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 The special meeting of the Board of Trustees for the purpose of conducting the annual 
budget workshop was scheduled for Tuesday, July 21, 2005 at 4:30 p.m.  Members in attendance 
were:  Mrs. Jo Ann Huerter, Vice Chairman, and Mrs. Catherine Durham.  Absent were Mr. 
Dave Duckers, Mrs. Mary Ann Flunder, Mr. Clay Roberts, Jr., and Ms. Sarah Washington.  Also 
in attendance were trustees-elect Ms. Nancy Carry, Mrs. Karen Hernandez and Mr. J.D. Rios.  
Mrs. Huerter noted that a quorum of the Board was not present and therefore the meeting could 
not be called to order. 
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